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OF  

AUSTRALIA 

NEWSLETTER SUBSCRIPTION FORM – 2024 
 

Name: 
 
Address: 
 
 
 
Email address: 

 
 
◄ 

Renewing 
subscribers! 
 
If posting, please write 
your name here before 
you send in your 
money! 

 

Subscription Renewal: 

Your subscription entitles you to receive three issues of the Register’s Newsletter.  
These are published in March, July and November (usually). 
 
Renewal Options: 

 Hard Copy Hard Copy  Electronic 
 Aust. and NZ  Rest of the  Copy Only 
 Post free World 
1 year $A30.00 $39.00 $15.00 
2 years $A60.00 $78.00 $28.50 

 
Your Pledge 

 

You pledge on Cecil Kimber’s grave that when you receive electronic copies of the 
Australian Pre-War MG Register’s Newsletter you will not make it available to any 
other individual or group by copying, forwarding or re-posting the Newsletter. 

 

TOTAL: 

Aussies:  EFT your payment to: bsb: 633000,  
 acc no: 119358950 

Identify your payment with your name! 

 

$A 

New Zealanders and RoW: Please send cash ($A or $NZ), or PayPal to 
aj.sloan@bigpond.com  

Aussies:  You can send a cheque if you must (made out to Pre-War MG Register 
of Australia).  EFT preferred.   

Post to: 

Tony Sloan, Treasurer, Pre-War MG Register of Australia 
22 Mullens Rd,     
WARRANDYTE    Vic    3113    AUSTRALIA 

Email to:       

aj.sloan@bigpond.com  

mailto:aj.sloan@bigpond.com
mailto:aj.sloan@bigpond.com

